
From: David Sisco   
Sent: December 31, 2024 2:36 PM 
To: Council <Council@Wilmot.ca>; Clerks <clerks@wilmot.ca>; Kris Wilkinson 
<kris.wilkinson@wilmot.ca> 
Subject: Wilmot Township 2025 Budget 

 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open any 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

I understand that Wilmot Council will be deliberating the 2025 Budget on Tues. Jan. 7, 2025.   

As a 30 year resident and tax payer, I wish you to consider that past Township Council's over the last 
10 to 15 years gradually buried us into near financial bankruptcy where we now find ourselves.   

The fix can not be resolved in one single hit to the taxpayers (at 51% increase).  You need to seek a 
recovery plan that is fiscally responsible, intentional but yet gradual, i.e. over 4-7 years.     

 

Thank you for your time, 

David Sisco 

 

 




